
From: Tom Reilley <tomreilley.tr@gmail.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/23/2013 5:17:51 PM 
Subject:

Attachments: DOC_0005.pdf 
DOC 0006.pdf

Here is the letter. I guess we have had the letter for about 45 days. I
know David has been working on this so let's talk to him to see how far he 
has gotten. Thanks, and I hope to see you while you are here.

Merry Christmas--Tom

Tom Reilley
7D Greenwood Drive
Hilton Head, SC 29928
(c) 843-422-1718
tomreilley@roadrunner.com
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